
    Follow us on Facebook! facebook.com/NUHWCPMC/

WHAT’S NEXT FOR  
NUHW MEMBERS AT CPMC?

Last week, the super-majority of CPMC NUHW members voted overwhelmingly to stay 
united in our union NUHW.  Over the past few months, we have strengthened the bonds that 
hold us together as a union.  We have more stewards, and we are better organized than we 
have ever been. Together, we acted quickly to secure a contract with 3 percent raises during a 
public health crisis that might be far from over.

Now let’s build on our momentum and move forward together.
Our short-term contract doesn’t expire until January 2021, but to win the long-term  
contract we all deserve, we need to start preparing now by:

Recruiting more people to our bargaining team 

Recruiting and electing new stewards so we can identify and resolve workplace 
issues more quickly

Continuing to hold Sutter accountable around COVID-19 preparedness in  
weekly meetings

Getting every single member united behind our bargaining priorities:

Big raises • Fewer copays • Better staffing • Increased retirement  
Overtime offered by seniority • NO subcontracting

ORGANIZERS

KIJANI EDWARDS 
(510) 412-1676

kedwards@nuhw.org

SAM MCEWEN PAGE 
(707) 601-1886

spage@nuhw.org
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